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Donna Poole <dpoole@cityoffoley.org>

Fwd: Rose Trail Light Addition Cost
1 message

Randy Kurtts <rkurtts@cityoffoley.org> Fri, Aug 21, 2020 at 10:41 AM
To: Donna Poole <dpoole@cityoffoley.org>

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Jon Harrison <jharrison@rivierautilities.com>
Date: Fri, Aug 21, 2020 at 10:05 AM
Subject: RE: Rose Trail Light Addition Cost
To: Randy Kurtts <rkurtts@cityoffoley.org>
Cc: Wes Abrams <wabrams@rivierautilities.com>, Taylor Nail <tnail@rivierautilities.com>, Jennifer Rogers
<jrogers@rivierautilities.com>

Randy,

 

I have reworked the install fee for the light addition on the south end of the rose trail project. The revised amount will be
$2302.00 for the south light install and the monthly bill for this light and the other light on the north (which was included
already on the aid to construction already paid) on this this project will be $30.25 x 2. We will also be removing a light as
part of the project that will take $6.10/month away from the City’s monthly light bill.

 

Let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

 

 

Thanks,

 

Jon Harrison | Riviera Utilities

Electric Eng Dept

 

 

 

From: Jon Harrison 
Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2020 8:43 AM
To: Randy Kurtts <rkurtts@cityoffoley.org>
Cc: Wes Abrams <wabrams@rivierautilities.com>; Taylor Nail <tnail@rivierautilities.com>
Subject: RE: Rose Trail Light Addition Cost

 

Ok Randy. We will get an invoice created. What reference number should we use?
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Jon Harrison | Riviera Utilities
Electric Engineering Dept.

413 East Laurel Ave.

Foley, Al 36535

251-943-5001  x- 2415

jharrison@rivierautilities.com

 

 

From: Randy Kurtts <rkurtts@cityoffoley.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2020 8:22 AM
To: Jon Harrison <jharrison@rivierautilities.com>
Cc: Wes Abrams <wabrams@rivierautilities.com>
Subject: Re: Rose Trail Light Addition Cost

 

***The e-mail below is from outside Riviera Utilities or not authenticated***

Jon,

This looks good. I will get payment to Riviera in the next few days.

Thanks

Randy

 

On Tue, Jul 28, 2020 at 7:55 AM Jon Harrison <jharrison@rivierautilities.com> wrote:

Randy,

 

Attached  is a cost estimate to add the light on the south end of the post office rose trail you requested. Let me know if
you want to go forward with this plan.

 

Thanks,

 

Jon Harrison | Riviera Utilities
Electric Engineering Dept.

413 East Laurel Ave.

Foley, Al 36535

251-943-5001  x- 2415

jharrison@rivierautilities.com
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